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ΤΗΕ DAUGHTERS OF PENELOPE 

cordially invite you to an evening of 

Wine, Cheese & Art 
at Saint Andrew Church Social Hall 

Friday, Jan 13, 2023, at 7pm  
This lecture on Vincent van Gogh will be 

presented by Michael Norris, PhD. 

Go, van Gogh! 

Pastor and painter Vincent van Gogh 
produced more than 2,000 works of art in his 
last decade. Van Gogh wrote to his brother 
Theo that, as he had no children, he viewed 
his paintings as his progeny. Let’s explore 
some of these “brilliant children,” especially 
those at the Metropolitan Museum of Art. 

This event is free of charge and open to all 
members of the Saint Andrew community. 

Although this lecture is free of charge,  
we do request that you RSVP by January 5th to georgiahaglund@gmail.com. 
 
About Michael Norris 

Mike got his BA in classics from the University of California at San Diego and his MA in classics and Ph.D. in art history 
at the University of California at Santa Barbara. He spent twenty years at the Cloisters Museum and the Metropolitan 
Museum of Art in New York and has lectured on trips all over the world. He lives in Teaneck, New Jersey.  

 

 
SAVE THE DATE !!! 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 2O, 2023 at 7:00 P.M. 

SAINT ANDREW FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT 
ENJOY A WONDERFUL MOVIE SUITED FOR THE ENTIRE FAMILY 

POPCORN AND MOVIE STYLE CONCESSIONS AVAILABLE FOR YOUR ENJOYMENT 
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